
March 4, 1933,

A. B. Chaffee, F.sq 
President, The International Railway Publishing Co 
1100 Beaver Hall Bill,
Montreal. P. q.

* *

• »

My dear Mr. Chaffee,

I am indeed very grateful for your kindness 
In sending me copy of the first McGill Song Book. This 
souvenir I shall prise highly. Tt was also very Interesting 
to mo to receive a copy of the University Gazette, as published 
on the 15th December, 1077. I read Mr. Maclean’s article with 
much interest. Mr. MacLeatn was quite correct In his bplnton 
that the establishment of a French medical school In Montreal 
could do nc harm to McGill, neither can I 500 that our Arts 
School has suffered, nor our Law School. Regarding the 
latter, I think it has been possible for no to devise a better 
and more complete course, unhampered by French influence.
As you may know, we have not always agreed with our French 
compatriot0 on the manner of giving a legal education. I 
hold strong views that our own plans are the better.

Wishing you the best of good luck, and with
renewed thanks.

I am,

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal

P.S. Qay chQnoo« y°u have another copy of the song
tC lntereetlBe to the McCILL


